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(920) 236-5742

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT

________________________________________

Date:  October 31, 2014
Time: 4:30 P.M.
Contact: Officer Joseph Nichols

Public Information Officer

Subject:  Suspicious Incident

The Oshkosh Police Department is investigating a suspicious incident in the 800 block of 

Frederick St. in Oshkosh.     

Oshkosh Police are requesting citizens to stay out of the area near the 800 block of Frederick St.  

Roads and sidewalks are closed to vehicle and pedestrian traffic on Frederick St. between W. 

Irving Ave and Scott Ave; W. Lincoln between Central St. and Lincoln Ave.  and Scott Ave. 

between Central St. and Franklin St.   

Oshkosh Police will be updating the incident as more information becomes available.  
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